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Holy Family Senior Living COVID-19 Update 3/26/2021

Dear Family and Friends of Holy Family Manor and Grace Mansion Personal Care,

Happy Springtime! | am writing to provide you with an update on the COVID-19 status at Holy Family
Senior Living. Holy Family Senior Living remains free of COVID-19 in both resident and staff populations.

Holy Family Senior Living has held eight (8) Vaccine Clinics to date and are making arrangements for
future clinics so we can continue offering the COVID-19 vaccine to new residents and staff.

We are grateful to be able to welcome visitors back on campus. The prescheduled, socially distanced, in-
person visitation by family members in our dedicated visitation room on the ground floor have been well
received. Asthe weather warms up we will be able to offer outdoor visits as well. Visitation is limited to
2 people at a time indoors and three people at a time for outdoor visits. Please see our Guidelines for
Visitiation (copy attached) and our Reopening Plan (posted on our website at www.holyfamilysl.org).

We have received several inquiries about deliveries of Easter gifts and personal items. Please refer to
our Guidance for Exchange of Seasonal Clothing/Items (copy attached and posted on our website) for
further instructions.

Thank you to all visitors for complying with our infection control protocols and keeping our facility safe!

It is our intention to provide each resident with one in-person visit approximately every 2 weeks. To
schedule, cancel or change an in-person visit, please call Life Enrichment at 610-865-5595 ext 549. Life
Enrichment also continues to schedule virtual visits with your loved ones. Please contact Ashley Koren,
at 610-865-5595, X 522 to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one using Facetime or another
application. Please send your name and email address to akoren@holyfamilysl.org to be added to our

email distribution list.

The county positivity rate of COVID-19, though dropping, is still high. It is imperative for everyone to
remain vigilant with infection control practices. Everyone is also encouraged to get your COVID-19
Vaccine.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. Wishing every one a blessed Holy Week and Easter.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,}
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